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October 24, 2023 
 
Honorable Mayor Cory Mason and the Members of the Common Council 
 
Ladies & Gentlemen: 
 
Official Notice #11-2023 Grounds Maintenance, Snow Removal & Burial Services for Racine 
Cemeteries bids were received at 10:00 am on October 6th, 2023. 
 
The following is a tabulation of the bids received: 
 

Grounds Maintenance     
  Four Seasons Lawncare  $186,000.00 
  Reliable Property Services  $209,145.00 
  Eddy’s Landscaping   $213,310.00  
   

Snow & Ice Removal 
  Four Seasons Lawncare  $16,125.00 
  Reliable Property Services  $18,123.00 
  Eddy’s Landscaping   $21,250.00 
 

Burial Services 
Four Seasons Lawncare  $78,110.00 

  Reliable Property Services  $89,513.00 
  Eddy’s Landscaping   $128,575.00 
 
  
After careful evaluation of all the bids that we received, and although Four Seasons Lawncare 
was found to be the lowest responsive and responsible to the bid requirements, I recommend 
awarding this contract to the second lowest bidder - Reliable Property Services. 
 
The basis of my evaluation is that Four Seasons has yet to perform any burial or entombment 
services. Burial operations experience is crucial for this contract. 
 
Recommendation: To approve the contract for Official Notice #11-2023 Grounds Maintenance, 
Snow Removal & Burial Services be awarded to Reliable Property Services they being the 
second, lowest responsive, responsible bidder. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by the Purchasing Agent, 
Monica G. Santos 
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October 24, 2023 
Four Seasons Lawncare        
 
Dear Brett Kaydo, 
 
This is in regard to the bid submitted by your company for Official Notice #11-2023 
Grounds Maintenance, Snow Removal & Burial Services for Racine Cemeteries.  
 
After careful evaluation of all the bids that we received, and although your bid was 
found to be the lowest responsive and responsible to the bid requirements of the 
solicitation, the contract will not be awarded to Four Seasons. 
 
The basis of our evaluation is that Four Seasons has yet to perform any burial or 
entombment services. The decision-making process was tough for us considering the 
competitiveness of all the bids we received, and we have no doubt that you would have 
done an amazing job with grounds maintenance and snow removal, but it is in the best 
interest of the City of Racine that we contract with a company who has experience in 
burial operations. 
 
We thank your company for participating in the bidding process and appreciate your 
efforts.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Monica G. Santos 
 
Monica G. Santos 
Purchasing Agent 
 
Cc: Kathleen Fischer – Finance Director 
 Thomas Molbeck – Director of PRCS 
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